Cover Letter

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Re: Application for Class Il Permissive Change for Cellular Transceiver Type Acceptance

QUALCOMM herein submits the Application for Equipment Authorization (FCC Form 731) and Exhibits
for Class Il Permissive Change of Cellular Transceiver, FCC ID J9CAEP15.

Applicant: QUALCOMM, INC.
6455 Lusk Blvd.
San Diego, California 92121

Manufacture: QUALCOMM, INC.
10300 Campus Point Drive
San Diego, California 92121

The equipment, QUALCOMM model # Q 1900, is for mobile station cellular system use, and is in full
compliance with ANSI J-STD 008 Personal Base Station Compatibility Requirements for 1.8 —2.0 GHz
Code Division Multiple Access (CDMA) Personal Communications, issue 1995.

The only changes made to the Q 1900 cellular phone that pertain to FCC specifications is that the antenna
has been replaced with another antenna that has the same gain as the original antenna, but the new
antenna’s pattern is more uniform, thus it provides better coverage for the phone. In phone discussions
with Mr. Frank Coperich, he stated that the FCC would only require that the Specific Absorption Rate
(SAR) test be performed. That data is included. If there are any questions, please call me at (619)
651-8341.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Scodellaro






